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The St. Matthew's Flower Guild has been busy again this year enhancing our worship 
services with flowers and altarscapes; we have also arranged for weddings, funerals, 
and receptions.    

We currently have nine full-time members on our schedule. Funds ran low for awhile 
with fewer weekly donations, but your Christmas flower donations were the best in our 
history, and saved the day! Thank you so much. We need and are looking for additional 
members, men and women, who will receive training. Come have fun with us. 

We thank you for your support and for giving us this creative opportunity! 

 
Janis Williams 
 


